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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hoping you enjoyed the September holiday and enjoyed your extended 

family weekend 

Bike to School Week 2020 takes place between 28 Sept and 2 Oct 

Next week it would be super if as many of our children can participate 

in this. Resources and further information can be found at  

https://www.sustrans.org.uk/our-blog/projects/2019/uk-wide/bike-to-

school-week/ 

 

You may find this link useful for supplying additional learning at home 

whilst your child remains at home for any reason. 

https://education.gov.scot/scotland-learns 

For extended self-isolating the school will also provide learning using 

appropriate formats for your child. 

 

 

 

Please get in touch with the school via e mail or phone and 

someone will respond to you as soon as possible wlmidcalder-

ps@westlothian.org.uk  I know many of you have received phone 

calls and e mails from class teachers which I do hope has been 

reassuring. Please remember the office will not accept forgotten 

items so please ring the school and we will make internal 

arrangements to support your child. 

Kind regards, 

Hazel Thurlow 

https://www.westlothian.gov.uk/back-to-school 

https://www.nhsinform.scot/ 
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